
From: Danny Sims <D.Sims@nhoh.com> 
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2017 2:19 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass  
  
Dear Ms. Monroe: 
  
I am writing to urge you to oppose the Northern Pass project.   The costs of this project far out weigh 
the benefits.  Our state  does not suffer from an energy deficit.  We export 35% of the energy we 
generate into the grid.  Eversource will not promise lower electric rates for New Hampshire consumers 
or even to keep them stable.   
  
Of the jobs that might be generated only a few will be for New Hampshire residents and they will be 
temporary where as the negative impact on the environment and New Hampshire’s scenic beauty on 
which it relies to attract tourists will be long lasting. 
  
Far more people in New Hampshire will be hurt by this project than will benefit.  I ask you to oppose it. 
  
Thank you, 
Danny Sims 
184 Colburn Road 
New Boston, NH  03070 
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